
  
 
 
 

TOWN OF APPLE RIVER 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT 
Wisconsin Statute 5.84 

 
Notice is hereby given that there will be a public test of the electronic voting 
equipment to be used in the April 1st, 2025 Spring Election for the Town of 
Apple River. The test will be conducted at the following place and time. The 

test is open to the public. 
 

APPLE RIVER TOWN HALL 
606 US HIGHWAY 8 Amery, WI 54001 

THURSDAY, MARCH 27TH, 2025 
4:00 P.M. 

 
Lisa Carlson, Town Clerk 


